
074 - 0424

You’re invited to a Schools and 
Community Organisations Exchange 
hosted by Brimbank City Council. 
Join Katrina Weller from Grow with 
Grief for an interactive professional 
development opportunity that offers 
evidence based tools, techniques and 
strategies to support young people 
impacted by grief and loss. 
Grow with Grief’s approach shows that 
talking about grief doesn’t have 
to be all doom and gloom. Through 
candid conversations and pro-active 
engagement in learning, we can feel 
empowered in taking the steps to make 
the uncomfortable, comfortable.
This session is being offered both in-
person and online as part of Council’s 
regular exchange. Council facilitates the 
exchange program twice a year in Terms 
2 and 4 with the aim to build networks 
and develop reflective practices within 
the education and community sector in 
Brimbank.

For further information contact  
Learning@brimbank.vic.gov.au

Sign up for our newsletter, Celebrating Learning, 
from the Brimbank Libraries homepage 
brimbanklibraries.vic.gov.au

Schools and Community 
Organisations Exchange  

	 Thursday 9 May 2024

	 9am refreshments 
9.30-11am session 

	 Brimbank Community and Civic Centre  
- 301 Hampshire Road, Sunshine.  
Level 6 event space

RSVP   essential 
In-person booking:	 Online booking:

School representatives, organisations assisting 
young people and early year’s practitioners 
encouraged to attend this workshop. 

Schools and Community 
Organisations Exchange
Learn evidence based tools, techniques 
& strategies to support young people 
impacted by grief & loss
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